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Important News 

The Association has received 2 new claims related to 
the flooding of 2017. They have been referred to 
counsel for response. Further updates will be provid-
ed as appropriate. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Lee County starts school on August 12 

Watch for children and school buses 

 

 



A Note of Thanks on Behalf of Bill Cossart 

Bill’s family and I would like to thank everyone in the 
community for your support, cards, flowers and 
food.  The arrangement Westminster sent to the fu-
neral home was gorgeous and we thank you all for your 
generosity. 

We also want to say a heartfelt thank you for the 
contributions you have made towards a memorial for 
Bill.  He would be overwhelmed, as are we, by the out-
pouring of love you have shown.  This truly is a very 
special community. 

Thank you from the bottom of our hearts. 

 
Bill loved Westminster and the years he spent 
here.  His passion for golf and his time serving on the 
HOA Board of Directors kept him busy, but hap-
py.  And of course, we can’t forget the many hours he 
spent on the patio at the club smoking cigars and com-
muning with his buddies.  He loved you all. 

 

His death has left a hole in the community.  We will 
miss him. 

 
Barbara and Bill’s Family 



Some Announcements and Notices 

The Pool will be closed from August 12 to August 14 
for maintenance 

Sorry for any inconvenience. 

 

BE considerate and …. 

 

 

 

 

Ladies Luncheon 

Ladies, 
 
  Please mark your calendar for the First Thursday of 
every Month.  The Cooks need to know how many peo-
ple to prepare for. 
   Call or Email me so I can have the number of ladies 
coming each month. 
 
               Telephone    (239)369-5925 
                Email     Billdonnar@aol.com 
 
Thanks Ladies 
 Donna Roberts 

mailto:Billdonnar@aol.com


Change of Banks for HOA Payment 

The new address is 

 

Westminster Community Association 
%Myers Brettholtz 
PO Box 20685 
Tampa, FL 33622-0685 

 

This change will take place starting with the October 
HOA fees 

 

 

 

 



 Crier– please read 

Submit items for publication at least 1 week ahead of 
time.  The next regular Crier publication date is stat-
ed below.   

IF you have a new neighbor, please have them e mail 
the crier so they can be added  to our listing.  IF you 
have moved out of the community you may still see 
the Crier online via the web site– westminstercom-
munity.com   

This address (westminstercrier@gmail.com) is just 
for submitting items to the crier.  Concerns about in-
formation appearing in the crier should be addressed 
at the office.   

The next regular crier will be published the week of   

September 1 

IF you know someone who is not getting the Crier, 
please invite them to sign up.  We don’t want them to 
miss important information in the community!! 

 

 

 

No Board Meeting in August.  See 
you in September 



 

 

Open to All Fitness Levels - Come Join 

Us! 

 

Monday/Wednesday 8:15 a.m., Commu-

nity Center 

 

Stretch/Tone/Yoga Classes  
 

will resume on September 9, 2019 

 
bring yoga mat, towel, water; begin with warm-up walk, so 

sneakers are good for that.  


